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Hello 
 
Thank you for your email of 1 July 2021, in which you requested the following under the OIA:
 

“all information regarding the OIA request referred to in the email below.” 
 
I note that  Team Lead, OIA and Proactive Release of Submissions, spoke with you
about this matter yesterday and explained that the OIA request in question was lodged by the
Taxpayers Union (“Removing identifying details for those submissions filed for private individuals,
please provide us with all submissions filed to the Commission as part of its consultation on the
draft emissions budgets?”)

I trust that this satisfies your request. However, please let me know if you have any other
questions or concerns.

 

Kind regards

 

 Senior Ministerial Advisor
W climatecommission.govt.nz
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